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From: ROBIN EDWARDS < >
Sent: 04 June 2021 14:07
To: PlanningPolicy
Subject: Re: Consultation on the Compton Neighbourhood Development Plan

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments. 

Dear Sirs, 
 
Thank you for inviting me to participate in the Compton NDP Consultation.  
 
However, as the Parish boundary is not a direct neighbour and there is nothing in the document that suggests 
a direct impact upon our own Parish then I have no Comments to make. 
 
Regards 
 
Robin Edwards 
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